C.L CONSERVATION COMMISL.ON

207 CARPER BUILDING

ARTESIA, NEW MEXICO

May 5, 1960

General American 0il Co. of Texas
P. 0. Box 416
Loco Hills, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Harold Hannah

Res Request for allowable
change

Dear Siri

On form C~127, dated April 14, 1960, you requested an
allowable change for your Burch "B" Well No. 4, Unit C, Sec.
30-175-30E, Grayburg Queen San area, Grayburg-Jackson Pool,
to three (3) barrels per day. To date we have not found such
a well listed in the proration schedule or shown on our maps.

If the well description 1s in error please send us a correction.

Very truly yours,

CIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stamets
Geologist

RLS/bh



